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September 20, 2022

TRIBAL MEMBER OUTREACH FOR STRATEGIC PLANNING

Dear Tribal Members,

The Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe’s Business Committee is undertaking an important
initiative to update our strategic plan for the next five years. Blue Stone Strategy
Partners has been retained to assist in developing a five-year Comprehensive Strategic
Plan.

It is important to have the voice of our Tribal Members heard during the process of
developing the plan. The responses received to the outreach efforts will ensure that the
Business Committee is making informed decisions for our Tribe’s continued success in
delivering quality services and resources to our members, now and for our future
generations. Having a plan will also help in identifying funding to seek to support these
areas.

We would appreciate Tribal member participation in the process by taking the
Community Outreach Survey for Strategic Planning and by participating in the
Community Visioning Session to be held in our community. Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe
enrolled members 18+ who complete the survey will receive a S50 check and 1 raffle
ticket entry for a drawing of a flat-screen TV.



The surveys will be available online, mailed to our membership, as well as be available in
the front desk of the Tribal Center for pick-up. For online access, visit the following link
or use your smartphone camera to scan the QR code below:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LEKTStrategicPlanning

Blue Stone Strategy Group will be coordinating and facilitating the community visioning
session to be held hybrid in person and virtual, on soon after the survey has concluded.
Announcements of details will be forthcoming. Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe enrolled 18+
members will receive an additional $50 check and an additional 1 raffle ticket for a
drawing of a flat-screen TV for participating in the upcoming community visioning
session.

Blue Stone will use the feedback from the survey and Community Visioning Session to
develop the Comprehensive Strategic Plan. We ask for you to welcome them into our
community to help gather your important feedback. We want to hear your perspective
to help us plan for our future as a Tribe.

Thank you,
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Frances G. Charles, Chairwoman
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Steve Robideau, Councilman Anthony €harles, Councilman




